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October 14, 2009

Ms. K. Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Distribution Rate Application Board File No EB-2009-0219 – Chapleau
Public Utilities Corporation.

Dear Ms. Walli;

Please accept this application by Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation for new
Electricity Distribution Rates effective May 1, 2010.

Enclosed with this letter are two (2) hard copies and an electronic version of the
documents and Exhibits used to develop the 2010 Distribution Rates.

These documents have been filed on behalf of Chapleau Public Utilities
Corporation.

Sincerely,

_____________________
Peter Ioannou
Regulatory Compliance Services

Enclosure

cc: Marita Morin, Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.
File


